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EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: March 30, 2017
Agency Submitting: Gaming Control Board

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Fiscal Year
2017-18

Fiscal Year
2018-19

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

The agency has reviewed this BDR and determined there is not likely to be a fiscal impact with respect to Section 14. 
Sealing documents is a burden currently, so any more sealing orders just adds to that work.  This change alone does 
not appear to call for additional staff unless there is an unanticipated increase in sealing orders.  The training 
requirement in Section 20 captures "all peace officers" which would include NGCB Enforcement agents,  but the 
burden to train appears to be on DHHS. As long as the training requirement is not more than a couple hours a year, it 
should not have a fiscal impact.
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The agency's response appears reasonable.
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